
Lighthouse Catholic Youth presents

A dynamic new release

This is not your average chastity talk!

Chris Stefanick discusses chastity beyond fear tactics 
and “just say no’s”. Instead we are offered something 
to say “yes” to: Health, happiness, authentic 
relationships, and the love we were made for. 
Everything else is just an imitation.

“Chris provides some astounding facts to help teens 
(and everyone) strive for purity. It’s not just a moral 
matter; it’s actually a matter of health or disease, life 
or death. This CD is worth everyone’s time.”
Monica - Wichita, KS

“Chris challenges us with humor, wit, and the truth. I 
only wish I had heard this message when I was coming 
of age! Listen with your whole heart and your whole 
family.”  Michael - Anchorage, AK

“Chris delivers with spit, fire, vinegar, and humor. A 
must listen for all ages!”  Mickey - Philadelphia, PA

“Chris tells the no-holds-barred truth about love, 
chastity, and ‘protection’... He is well informed and 
surprisingly witty!”  Roy - Irving, TX

“Real, honest, shocking, and entertaining... Chris is 
gifted with the ability to present the truth in a way 
that people of all ages can relate to. This talk will 
knock your socks off!”  Susan - Fort Kent, ME

“A candid talk on stuff you usually hear lies about.”  
Julie - Sterling, VA

“This talk explains how to choose the virtue of 
chastity, instead of admonishing us to ‘just say no’.”
Julia - Mastic Beach, NY

“Very powerful and inspiring... This will inspire and 
enlighten our Catholic youth!”  Andrew - Sikeston, MO

Please contact your Lighthouse Account Manager for more 
information or to place an order:
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Email_____________________________________________________

No Imitations
Saying “yes” to authentic love
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